
Feel what you’ve been missing

Post Off ice Box 82 / Westervi l le,  Ohio  43082
info@guitammer.com  phone:  888.676.2828  fax:  815.346.9532

Thank you for your purchase of the
ButtKicker® LFE, the most powerful,
musically accurate and long lasting low
frequency audio driver available today.

This Quick Start Guide is designed to
help you install and use the ButtKicker
as part of your home theater system.

Two common configurations are shown:

• With your surround sound processor,
the ButtKicker amplifier, a subwoofer
and one ButtKicker

• When powering two ButtKickers

(NOTE: When installed in home theater
seats, the ButtKicker amplifier can
power up to 4 ButtKickers LFE Shakers.
Please refer to the website for wiring
information.)

If after following these instructions
you still have questions, please refer
to the enclosed User’s Guide or check
our website, www.thebuttkicker.com,
for the latest technical information
and FAQs.

If you are not completely thrilled with
how the ButtKicker performs please
contact us via telephone, email or fax.
We will do everything possible to make
sure you are completely satisfied.

INSTALL – SHAKE – ENJOY!






